
Copeland Middle School is a collaborative community, where all stakeholders work in
solidarity, thus creating an environment of mutual-respect, trust, and responsibility while

empowering all individuals to be their authentic selves.

March 31, 2023

Dear 6th Grade Parents/Guardians,

The 2022-2023 school year is rapidly coming to an end. This school year, 6th grade
students received a semester of German and a semester of Spanish. These 6th grade
students will now have the option of choosing which language they would like to study
further in grades seven and eight. Please keep in mind that your child will either enter
the German or Spanish track. If they meet the necessary requirements, they will have
the opportunity to begin their high school careers in the Morris Knolls and Morris Hills
School District in either Spanish II or German II. Please take the time to discuss this
selection with your child. Please complete the selection form no later than April 18th,
2023. Please be advised that students might not get their first choice for their selection.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best,

Alfonso A. Gonnella

Mr. Alfonso A. Gonnella
Principal
Copeland Middle School

We have H.E.A.R.T. Honesty. Empathy. Acceptance. Respect.Trust.

https://forms.gle/KpCoyjUyZV4gGBx79

